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Cabinet 

23 October 2008 
 

Report of the Policy Development Committee: 
Review of the Capital Programme  

(Nov 08/05) 
 
1. In September 2005 the Cabinet requested that the capital programme be subject 

to annual scrutiny by the Policy Development Committee in order to keep it up to 
date and to identify any pieces of work which are no longer a priority.  The annual 
review is undertaken at this time of the year as part of the budget setting process. 

 
2. The Committee carried out this year’s annual review of the programme, which had 

been updated and rescheduled, and also received an update on the project and 
programme management techniques which had been introduced in 2006, and 
which were now fully embedded across the Council. 
 

3. The discussion covered a number of areas including the potential effect of local 
government reorganisation on the capital programme and what that might mean 
for planned investments. 

 
4. The Committee RECOMMENDS that the rescheduled Capital Programme, as 

detailed in Appendices 1 and 2 of Report Z284, be approved. 
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Ian Houlder, Chairman of Policy Development Committee, (01284-714248)  
David Nettleton, Vice Chairman of the Policy Development Committee, (01284-702212) 
Liz Watts, Chief Finance Officer, (01284-757252) 
Adriana Stapleton, Scrutiny Manager, (01284-757613)  
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